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Dexter, Missouri - The Stoddard County Senior Center in Dexter
will host a Catfish Dinner with live entertainment by gospel trio,

Southern Tradition.

The event will take place on Friday, June 3rd beginning at 10:30 a.m.  The cost of the
dinner is $3.50 for seniors and $5.00 for the general public.  Everyone is invited to attend
this event and enjoy the wonderful music.

After dinner, the Southern Tradition Trio will perform at Central Gardens at 2:00 p.m.

"Southern Tradition is a group dedicated to preserving the heritage of Southern Gospel
music and continuing to spread the Gospel to a dying world through traditional music. 
We trust that God will bless our efforts just as He did those of the pioneers of Gospel
Music whom we strive to honor."

With over 150 years of combined experience in Southern Gospel music, Southern
Tradition presents a unique sound few groups, if any, can follow.
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